Development Clerk

From: Jan & Ann Landre,RealtyUSA <jlandre683@aol.com>

Sent: Friday, March 24, 2017 8:16 PM

To: mamon@townofcanandaigua.org

Subject: Matt & Lori Davis , 2019 Risser Rd , Special Use Permit/ Dog Kennel

Michelle Amon. Development Officer,

We are writing in responce to your Notice of Public Hearing letter re the above application.
Our property adjoins the Davis property to the West.

We understand that at present M/M Davis own two dogs which during the warm months bark ALL DAY LONG! We spend
a lot of time outside, also keep our windows open as we do not have central air. Needless to say this is very annoying to
us. They seem to stop in the evening and night, maybe when the owners return. We can just imagine the impact on our
peace and tranquility of eight dogs barking all day long.

We don't care how many dogs M/M Davis have providing they can assure us they will not be barking all day, otherwise
we object to the Special Use Permit. Can that be a provisional permit?

Ann and Jan Landre
2035 Risser Road




